


CFC again in June of 2014 and successfully completed in June of 2015. We have been clean and 

sober since March 6th, 2014 and both Ashley and I have taken the necessary training courses to 

be certified Peer Support Specialist/ Recovery Mentors (PSS/CRM). 

Today we are both active and productive members of our community and we are 

fortunate to have the opportunity to help struggling families find a new way to live free from 

substance use. Ashley works at a residential treatment center for mothers in Medford and I 

work as a Peer Parent Mentor for the Family Nurturing Center in Medford. We now have 4 

amazing children Kristapher (DOB XX/XX/2006), Emma (DOB XX/XX/2007), Brendon Jr (DOB 

XX/XX/2011), and Joseph (DOB XX/XX/2015). We get to live today and provide a life for our 

children free of the chaos that comes with substance use and criminal activities. I do not believe 

that I would be here today in the position that I am in if it weren't for the dedication and 

determination that we received from CFC. It is my firm belief that CFC saved my life and by 

doing that, they also saved my children from a life of trauma. My hope for the future is to see 

some form of treatment courts in every county across this great Nation. I am forever grateful 

for everything that CFC did for my family. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

Parent Mentor 

Family Nurturing Center 

(541) 646-4558


